

HIGHWAY CONTRACTORS

April 23, 2019

Superior Grouting Services, Inc. Attn: Mr. Ron Rumpza 8927 Meadow Vista Boulevard Houston, TX 77064

Dear Ron,

On behalf of Forde Construction Company, Inc., I would like to personally thank you for the exceptional work you and your crew performed on the Wharf 46 Transit Shed floor rehabilitation project.

The professionalism and skill displayed by your crew throughout the duration of the project were truly admirable. As the subject-matter-experts in compaction grouting, your knowledge, insight and recommendations were invaluable in determining the proper course of action as the scope of the project changed due to unexpected subsurface conditions.

Your positive, can-do attitude directly contributed to keeping the project on schedule and on budget. I sincerely appreciate your efforts and look forward to working with you again on future projects.

Very Respectfully,

C. A. Forrester

Operations Manager

Forde Construction Company, Inc.

